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Position on Bills at 2025
Session of Oregon Legislature:

SB 526: Support

The Oregon Progressive Party supports SB 526, which would prohibit,
effective January 1, 2030, the selling of new clothes washers without
microfiber filtration systems and without conspicuous labels that instruct
the consumers to check the filter according to a regular schedule and
dispose of captured lint with household solid waste.

The environmental harms of microfiber proliferation are documented in
the testimony provided by the Surfrider Foundation, Ocean Conservancy,
Environment Oregon, and others.
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